
ADC No. 15/2008/NTC/SN 
National Tariff Commission 

Government of Pakistan 
 

Notice of Termination of Anti-dumping Investigation against Alleged Dumping of 
Soap Noodles from Malaysia 

 
The National Tariff Commission (the “Commission”) initiated an anti-dumping 

investigation against alleged dumping of Soap Noodles originating in and/or exported 

from Malaysia on November 18, 2008 under Section 23 of the Anti-Dumping Duties 

Ordinance, 2000 (the “Ordinance”). The investigation was initiated by the Commission 

after establishing that the application lodged by M/s. Nimir Industrial Chemicals Limited, 

51-N, Industrial Area, Gulberg II, Lahore (here-in-after referred to as the “Applicant”), a 

domestic producer of Soap Noodles, was in accordance with Sections 20 and 24 of the 

Ordinance.  

 

Withdrawal of an Application: The Applicant vide letter dated January 21, 2009, has 

withdrawn the anti-dumping application filed with the Commission. 

 

Termination of Investigation: In view of withdrawl of the application by the Applicant 

and in exercise of the powers conferred by Section 40 of the Ordinance, the Commission 

hereby terminates this anti-dumping investigation without imposition of any measure.  

 

 

 By order of the Commission. 

 
 
 

     (Omer Moin Chaudhary) 
Secretary  

                        February 7, 2009 
 
 


